
Notice for New and Re-admission Students 

(2021-22) 
 

 

 

1. Hostel will be available only to the students of 

IGDTUW. First preference will be given to those who 

are admitted in the Outside Delhi Category. 

2.  New-Re-admission to Delhi/NCR students and 

students who had taken admission from Delhi category 

would not be given in 1st phase. 

3. The students have to strictly occupy the Hostel seats 

according to the University Orders. 

4. The Hostels will be re-opening as per the directions 

of the Govt. and University. The admission schedule 

will be notified on the University Website. 

 

Hostel Administration 


